
For more information about current CACFP  

policies and practices, check our website at:  

www.bestbeginnings.mt.gov   

and click on “Child and Adult Care Food  

Program.”  Our website is updated  

regularly. 
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Stay informed, access the latest  

Child and Adult Care Food Program 

information on our website! 

http://www.bestbeginnings.mt.gov

